

Ruskin Road, Banbury, OX16 9HY Telephone: 01295 251451 Email: office@wykhampark-aspirations.org Web: wykhampark-aspirations.org

Miss Sylvia Thomas – Principal of Banbury Aspirations Campus

08 June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 Transition

I am delighted that your child will be joining us in September 2022!

Parents Meeting -Thursday 30 June - This event will give you the opportunity to meet your child's Mentor, as well as other members of staff, and allow you to discuss your child's next steps in their education. You will receive lots of information that will help you and your child with the transition to Wykham Park Academy. Moving from Year 6 to Year 7 is an important and exciting time for your child but it can be daunting for them having never met their Mentor or other students within the School so we hope this meeting will help both you and your child. The time of this event will depend on which college your child will be in and we will be in touch in due course with this information.

Information and resources - I am sure you and your child will find the 'Year 6 Transition' pages on our website very helpful. Please explore this area for videos introducing our teachers and also projects which your child can undertake to prepare for September.

Uniform - There is a link to <u>Cross Embroidery</u> who supplies our uniform who have set up a booking system for <u>new starter appointments</u> and also a click and collect service - their cut off date is **30th July 2022**. You will be informed shortly which college (house equivalent) your child has been placed into so that you can order the correct colour tie.

Consent forms & I.D. - The information and consents booklet must be completed for your child prior to them starting in September. These should be clearly marked when returning back to the school identifying your child in the subject heading. Click on the Download the 2022-23 Information & Consent Forms Booklet found on our website if you have misplaced yours. We also need a copy of your child's passport and/or birth certificate please - if you have already sent in your forms you can just email a photo of this to the transition email. All of this should be emailed to transition@wykhampark-aspirations.org or posted to us by the 24th June 2022 at the latest.

I hope that you find all of this information useful but if you have any future queries then please do not hesitate to email them to the above-mentioned email and of course visit our web pages to search for information about the school day/term dates and letters.

Yours sincerely

of Br.

Miss S Thomas Executive Principal Banbury Aspirations Campus





